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After the June 20, 2018 Board meeting, Trustees continued to attend various meetings and 
events over the summer, including commencements for the 2017-2018 school year at: North 
Surrey Secondary, Johnston Heights Secondary, North Surrey Learning Centre, Lord 
Tweedsmuir Secondary, Guildford Learning Centre, LA Matheson Secondary, Guildford Park 
Secondary  
 
Trustees attended events at the following schools: 
 

• Invergarry BBQ 
• KB Woodward Assembly 
• Guildford Park Capstone Presentation Day 
• White Rock Elementary Grade 7 Graduation 

 
Trustees attended the following District events and events in the community: 
 

• Mayor’s Award for Fostering Civic Responsibility 
• White Rock Canada Day Celebration 
• Summer Programs at White Rock Elementary and Tamanawis Secondary 
• Bell Centre Volunteers Appreciation Night 
• Leading the Learning 
• All Principals, Vice Principals and EPEG meeting 
• Surrey Social Innovation Summit 
• Annual Board Capital Tour visiting Bear Creek Elementary (seismic upgrade), Sullivan 

Elementary (addition), Woodward Hill Elementary (addition) and sites/potential sites for 
new schools. 

 
Trustees participated in several meetings: 
 

• Elementary Vice Principal Selection Committee 
• Secondary Vice Principal Selection Committee 
• District Principal Selection Committee 
• Diversity Advisory Committee 
• Trustee In-Service  
• Surrey/White Rock Food Action Coalition Meeting 
• Sullivan Heights Secondary Capital Expansion Ministry Announcement 
• Ecole Woodward Hill Bottle Cap Mural Project 
• BCSTA Legislative Committee  
• BCSTA Professional Learning Committee 
• Round Table with MP Gordie Hogg  
• BCPSEA and BCSTA Board of Directors 
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On September 25, the Chair and Vice Chair, together with Executive Committee, will be 
meeting with the Ministry of Education and City of Surrey to discuss opportunities to continue 
working together to expedite capital projects for the benefit of Surrey students. 

The Board would like to acknowledge that October 5th is World Teacher’s Day. A day to 
celebrate the role teachers play in providing quality education at all levels.  


